
Spring Landscape 
Waste Curbside Pickup 

2024

The week of April 22nd
*ON YOUR REGULAR GARBAGE DAY*

GFL will collect curbside 
landscape waste, for Village 
residents, the week of April 22nd, 

on your regular garbage day. 
Landscape waste must be put in 
cans, with lids, and must not 
exceed 50 lbs. Please mark as 
landscape material.

Brush must be no longer than 
four feet in length, bundled with 
twine, and weigh less than 50 
lbs. Leaves must be in a solid 
container or KRAFT paper bag. 
NO PLASTIC BAGS. 
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